
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 23, 2021 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it may Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that statistical analyses of the manuscript entitled “Impact of Stimulant 
Medication on Behavior and Executive Function in Children with Attention-Deficit/Hyperactivity Disorder” 
were performed and complied with for the requirements necessary by the Alberta Children’s Research 
Institute and the University of Calgary, Calgary, AB, Canada. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Dr. Jean-François Lemay MD CPSQ FRCPC 
Developmental Pediatrician 
Section Chief Developmental Pediatrics 
Alberta Children's Hospital (ACH) 
Co-director Global Child Health Unit (GCHU) 
Professor, Cumming School of Medicine, University of Calgary 
Calgary, Alberta, Canada 


